
CANCELLATION NOTICE

TENDER FOR PRINTING & SUPPLY OF PERSONALIZED 
CHEQUE BOOKS OF DIFFERENT LEAVES

It is for the information of all concerned that NBP’s notice for the “Printing & Supply of 

Personalized Cheque Books of Different Leaves” placed on NBP’s website (Ref: (NT-

12/07/2018-2), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS374217E) NBP and in newspapers (English & Urdu) 

may please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect. New advertisement date will be 

announced separately. This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.
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